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Unificationists in Los Angeles have been busy with outreach activities this month. In just the last week, 
participants have had success in bringing new people to Divine Principle studies, hosted a Divine 
Principle seminar, and given Principle of Creation introductions to several guests. 
 
As part of the Los Angeles outreach initiative, local Unificationists as well as some traveling from other 
states to assist have been going out every day into the city, focusing especially on Cypress College. 
 

  
 
Local Unificationists Ricky Joswick and Don Makowki helped to organize and host the Divine Principle 
seminar recently to accommodate three students from Cypress College who attended to hear Divine 
Principle lectures. 
 
Many of the outreach participants from other areas were impressed with the organized outreach system 
that Los Angeles has developed. Everyone agreed that the experience adds value to their own life and 
faith. Takako Kawamura from Seattle, Washington shared, “What I got most was to be reborn myself, and 
then I can give life to other people.” 
 


